
From: Lucy Cheetham   
Sent: Friday, 20 May 2016 9:36 AM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation – Draft revised registration standard for specialist registration 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  We see no objection to the proposed changes 
 
Regards 
 
Lucy 
 
Lucy Cheetham 
DIRECTOR, POLICY AND RESEARCH 
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